SPECIAL CALLED MEETING – KINGSTON CITY COUNCIL
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2008 – 9:00 A.M.

KINGSTON COMMUNITY CENTER

A Special Called Meeting of the Kingston City Council was called to order on Tuesday, October 21, 2008 at 9:00 a.m. by Mayor Beets.  The purpose of the meeting was to hear presentations from engineering firms on the WWTP Sludge and Step System Project.

The following members were present upon roll call: Councilwoman DeVall, Councilwoman Ferguson, Councilman McClure, Councilman Sugarman and Mayor Beets.  Councilman Miles and Councilman Williams were absent.  Staff present: City Manager Jim Pinkerton and City Clerk Eleanor Neal.

Each firm was given thirty (30) minutes for their presentations and council members were given a rating sheet for each engineering firm.

Presentations were given by: Brian Strunk, Barge, Waggoner, Sumner & Cannon; David Jones and Joe Bishop, Consolidated Technologies, Inc.; Gene McClure and Michael Twine, G2Engineering & Management, Inc.; George Wooline and Tom Schaffer, HDR; Lamar Dunn, Lamar Dunn & Associates, Inc.; Gary McGill, McGill & Associates; Houston Daugherty and Sam Harrison, Smith, Seckman, Reid, Inc.; Kent Olson and Marios Georgiou , Vaughn & Melton.

After all of the firms had given their presentation, Mayor Beets asked council member to turn in their rating sheets to City Manager Jim Pinkerton to be tallied up.  After Mr. Pinkerton and staff have added up the totals, they will be attached to the minutes.
A motion made by Councilman McClure, second by Councilwoman Ferguson to adjourn the meeting passed with a unanimous voice vote.

No other action taken.

Mayor Beets adjourned the meeting.

APPROVED___________________________

_______________________________

W. Troy Beets, Mayor 

ATTEST:

_______________________________

City Clerk

